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Monday, 26th November 2018 

Fleggburgh C of E VC Primary School 
Contact us: office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk   01493 369283 

Excitement is mounting in school as we begin our preparations for the Christmas 

period! Thank you in advance for all your support at this time of the year – making 

costumes and buying raffle tickets, sometimes to win the prizes you may already 

have donated!! 
 

On Monday evening I have been invited to attend the service to welcome our new 

Vicar, Revd Sue Hemsley Halls. We are looking forward to welcoming her when she 

is able to visit school and we feel sure this will help further the already valuable 

links we have with St Margaret’s Church. 
 

During the day on Monday I will be at Diocesan House meeting with other head 

teachers. One of the areas we will be looking at is how we can support and 

promote the Christian distinctiveness of our Church Schools. We get a great deal of 

support from all the staff at the Diocese, which is most welcome. 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Hamper Raffle 

We have attached 5 strips of tickets at £1 per strip for you to purchase if 

you wish.  Please return one half of the strips with your name and 

telephone number on the back, along with payment in a sealed envelope to 

your child’s teacher or the office.  Extra tickets are available and can be 

purchased from the office or at the Christmas performance. 

 

Children in Need 

Thank you, we raised a 

total of £63.91 

 

Non School Uniform Day - Christmas Hamper 

Friday 30th November 

Children may come to school in non-uniform in exchange for the donation 

of a food item for our Christmas hamper.  It can be seasonal goods such as 

chocolates, mince pies etc. or general food items.  Please speak to Mrs Pratt 

or Mrs Rounce if you need further information. 

We have attached 4 tickets   

            per family for 

Ned’s Christmas Discovery 

 at Fleggburgh Village Hall 

       on Wednesday, 12th 

      December at 6.00pm 
 

Christmas Cards 

Don’t forget to order your school Christmas cards, £1.50 per pack of 5.   

Fill out your form or just pop into the school office. 
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                                             Well done to our Basketball Team for coming first and winning a trophy! 

                                           Special congratulations to Harry for winning the individual gold medal. 

                                                        Super Splash Hero’s - Saving Water 

                                                                      

                                                                   

                                                     

                                                                                                                                                      

 

 

 

 

      

 

              

Monday , 26th November 2018 

 

Term Dates: 

Tuesday 11th December  Christmas Dinner 

Wednesday 12th December  Whole School to St. George’s Theatre 

     Ned’s Christmas Discovery 

Friday 14th December   Christingle 

Tuesday 18th December  Last Day of Autumn Term 

Wednesday 19th December -   

Tuesday 1st January 2019  Christmas Holiday   

Thursday 3rd January 2019   First day of Spring Term 
 


